

WEDNESDAY NOTICE

31st July 2013

www.cottageschool.tas.edu.au

newsletter@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

P.O. Box 379, Rosny Park 7018 P: 6244 3556 M: 0448 208 309 F: 6244 7355 E: admin@cottageschool.tas.edu.au

What's on in August/September:

August

1st
4th
Sunday
9th
Friday
12th
Monday

September

7th

Saturday

Third Working Bee at 9am

Committee Meeting 7.00pm
Manure Dig
Prep/Grade One Health Checks
First day of Week 2 Swimming - Prep/Grade 1/Grade 2

Manure Dig Sunday 4th August: Please see the document I emailed to everyone earlier for all information about this Sunday's manure dig.

Parent Satisfaction Survey: The 2013 Parent Satisfaction Survey is attached. The Committee decided to survey parents earlier in the year so that results can be collated and necessary actions can be implemented prior to the new Committee commencing in February. Feedback from families is vitally important for planning for the future of the school. Information gathered from past surveys has provided the impetus for changes to reporting to parents, the lease of land in 3 Percy Street, attempts to improve communication and the publishing of some Policies on our website. To participate in the survey, please save the attachment to your computer, complete the survey, save it and then return it to Penny as an email attachment.

Who to See: If you have any questions about what's going on at school, please have a look at the attachment 'Who To See 13'. It will give you a good idea of who you need to talk to.

Attachments: Parent Satisfaction Survey, Who to See

What's On:

East Coast Odyssey is offering half day (morning) cruises out of Hobart on the 17th and 18th August for anyone with a sense of adventure interested in getting involved and doing something about marine debris, in particular plastic ocean pollution. **Half day cruises are \$179 for adults and \$89 for children (up to age 16).** 4 day cruises are also available on any of the 14 research legs from Hobart to Brisbane and south again.

The nature tourism, scientific research and conservation project, East Coast Odyssey, will be the first expedition of its kind to tackle insidious micro-plastics in Australian waters.

This is your chance to join a passionate scientist, a tall ship sailor, two new generation garbologists, a beautiful 22m ketch, and a mission, a very important one. Captain David Nash says the East Coast Odyssey is an historic opportunity to feel the amazing sensation of a wooden ship under sail at sea and contribute to vital research.

You can learn more about East Coast Odyssey and Wildiaries here. http://eastcoastodyssey.wildiaries.com/

Bookings for the half day cruise from Hobart can be made via the website http://wildiaries.com/tours/106-East-Coast-Odyssey-Half-Day-Trips